
REQUEST FOR
QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)

The  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Corporation,  a
501(c)(3)  corporation,  on
behalf  of  the  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Commission
(SPC),  is  requesting
Statements  of  Qualifications
and  Pricing  Details
Compilations  (together,
Statement  of  Qualifications
packages)  for  Information
Technology  Network
Management  and  Services.
The selected firm or team of
firms will provide SPC with the
following IT support services:
helpdesk  support;  device
management;  error/fault
correction;  performance
management;  security
management;  software
management;  user
management;  hardware
inventory;  hardware/software
implementation  and
configuration;  change
management;  IT  lease
management;  procedure
management; IT procurement
assistance;  and
modernization.   The  Request
for  Qualifications  (RFQ)  was
released by SPC on April 24,
2024.  Copies  may  be
downloaded  from  the  SPC
Website
(https://www.spcregion.org
/about/rfps-and-rfqs/)  or
may  be  obtained  by  e-mail
request to W. Kirk Brethauer at
kbrethauer@spcregion.org.  
Electronic submissions will be
required via SPC’s SharePoint
site.  Full  submission  details
are  provided  in  the  RFQ
document.  Statement  of
Qualifications  packages  are
due on May 29, 2024.


